
Beavers notices  
28 March 2014 

Just a quick note to let you know what is happening the next few weeks. 

Today was the last meeting until after Easter and we awarded little prizes to the 

lodge with the highest lodge points.  This was based on effort and behaviour and 

achievement. 

 

The next meeting is Friday 25th April. Badger is running this session as Kaa is away 

with her full time job.  Please offer to help and sign up via your email link for online 

scout manager or email us and we’ll do it for you.   

 

Sunday 27th April is the  annual St George’s Day parade.  Please meet in smart full 

uniform at the Upper Grammar School playground (behind the post office) by 2.35-

2.45pm.  Please register with Badger who will be in charge on that day.  Once you 

have dropped them off you can line the route along church street and wave as they 

go past.  It is a big parade so keep your eyes peeled.  The parade will leave at 3pm 

prompt. At the end of the event please pick up your children from Badger (please 

sign them out so we know they have gone safely) at the lower grammar school site, 

Silver Street (opposite the civic centre). Estimated finish time 4.20-4.30pm .  

Please put suncream on your child if a sunny day, or a coat if cold or wet.  There are 

limited toilet facilities so please ensure your child has been before arrival. You 

should have received an email from the group scout leader regarding the St George’s 

Day parade. 

 

Summer term is from Friday 25 April to  Friday 18 July (no meeting Friday 30 May 

due to half term).  Subs for the term is £33 and will be payable on the first week 

back via the My.Scout Direct Debit system or by cheque payable to ’13th Enfield 

Scout Group’ in a sealed envelope marked with your child’s name.  

 

The summer term will be much more outdoors so be prepared for drop offs at the 

various local parks/forests.  Advance notice the previous week will be given. 

 

Absences.  As we will be more out and about, we may well leave the hall on eve-

nings, therefore if you are going to be late or absent, please text Kaa as soon as pos-

sible  before the start of the meeting on 07788643192.  If you have not arrived within 

5 minutes of the start we will assume you are not coming.  However if you  know you 

are not coming please let us know as we have to plan for resources and activities. 


